
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Principal (In-charges DAV Sports-National venues)  

Consequent to the approval of the competent authority for 

permitting your school to host DAV Sports (National Level), I am 

writing to express my gratitude & appreciation for acknowledging 

the same. This is proof of the competency of your school in 

organizing sports of National significance with the utmost 

professionalism and with a reflection of the true spirit of 

sportsmanship. 

In line with the organization of the event, it is expected from 

your school to handle all aspects, including the stay & 

transportation arrangements, with the highest level of ability for 

the overall success of the game(s)/event(s), allotted to your 

school. 

You are advised to establish and maintain effective communication 

with the Zonal / State coordinators to obtain information regarding 

the participating teams from their Zones/States. This information, 

including the number of teams for both boys & girls under all 

categories and any other relevant details, can also be accessed 

through the DAV sports website i.e. davsports.in 

On behalf of team DAV, I thank you for your dedication & commitment 

to upholding the values of DAV and promoting sports at the national 

level. The seamless coordination, excellent facilities, and overall 

commitment to ensuring a positive and competitive environment for 

the participants shall not only contribute to the success of the 

games but the efforts put forth by your school in organizing the 

prestigious DAV sports shall not go unnoticed.  

We look forward to witnessing the success of DAV Sports (National 

Level) at your esteemed school/venues under your capable 

leadership.  

Best regards 

Dr V Singh 

Director (PS) &  

Convener -DAV Sports  

 


